
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/033/2022-23     DATE: 19/12/2022 

Dear Parents & Students, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

The preparation of 40th year celebration is going on in full swing, we appreciate the young talents who 

are taking their sincere efforts to give their best. The performance of our budding talents can be 

watched in our school stage on Thursday, 22nd December 2022. We expect all the stake holders of 

Indian School Salalah to grace this occasion with their presence.  

Kindly refer the following schedule and send your ward accordingly, 

Date Activity 
19/12/2022 
Monday 

Regular School for KG to XII students 

Evening Grand Rehearsal -1 from 4:30 pm to 8:30 pm                             
(All participants) 

20/12/2022 
Tuesday 

Holiday for non-participants of classes IV , V & VI  
(Participants will come to school for the practice) 

Grand Rehearsal-2  from 5 pm to 10  pm 

21/12/2022 
Wednesday 

Mega Rangoli – KG building 

Holiday for non-participants of KG to III and VII & VIII 
(Participants will come to school for the practice) 

22/12/2022 
Thursday 

No regular classes for KG to XII students 

Carnival Night , begins at 5 pm 
Participants to report as per the time given by the event in-charge 

Non-Participants are invited to come with their family and friends. 

23/12/2022 
Friday 

Beginning of Winter Vacation 

8/1/2023 
Sunday 

Reopening of school after Winter Vacation 

 

General guidelines for students & parents 

 The participants should come only in school uniform for practice. 

 Participants should carry required snacks and water during practice days. 



 All the students should wear their ID card without fail while coming to school. 

 On carnival night the students are permitted to come in civil dress, however we expect our 

students to come in smart and modest dress wear. ID card is mandatory. 

 Participants should ensure to report to the teacher in-charge of the event for the practice as 

well as on the carnival night on time.  

 The participant pass will be given to all the participants and only those with pass can enter the 

school building. 

 The parents who are helping the event in-charges will also be provided with the green room 

entry pass to enter into the school building. 

 The cleanliness of the campus is the responsibility of every student of the school, hence 

students should not litter the carnival ground and should make use of the dustbins kept. 

 The students are expected to maintain the decorum of the school. 

 Any act of indiscipline by the students will result in sending the student out from the carnival 

ground. 

 Usage of mobile phone should be reasonable and taking pictures and videos without the 

consent of others should be avoided. 

 Sharing the photos and videos without seeking permission from the people in the 

photos/videos is an offense hence students should avoid themselves from doing that. 

 Parents are not requested to enter inside the school building on the carnival day. They can 

approach the help counter to communicate. 

 10 minutes after the event the parents can come and collect their ward(s) from the primary 

entrance. 

This is our school event and the success of the event is the responsibility of every stakeholder of the 

school. 

 

(Digitally Signed by) 

Deepak Patankar, 

Principal 

 


